
DEAR FELLOW MILLIANIGAN'S

THE SPLIT RAIL FENCE FOR DEFINING OUR PROPERTY BY THE SCHLOSS

COTTAGE HAS BEEN PURCHASED. NEW SAND AND GRAVEL FOR OUR BEACH AND

SWIMMING AREA IS IN A NEAT PILE READY TO BE PUT INTO IT'S FINAL

RESTING PLACE. THE FENCING TO HIDE THE DUMPSTER IS READY TO BE

ERECTED. WE HAVE MOST OF THE MATERIAL FOR OUR PIER THAT WILL BE

BUILT OVER OUR POOR SWIMMING AREA. MUCH OF THE WORK SEPARATING

THE SAND PART OF THE BEACH FROM THE GRASSY AREA HAS BEEN COMPLETED,

HOWEVER THERE IS A LITTLE TOUCHING UP TO BE DONE.

ALL OF THE ABOVE TO LET YOU KNOW THERE WILL BE WORKING SESS IONS

ON: SATURDAY, MAY 24, 1986 from 9:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.
and

SUNDAY, MAY 25, 1986 from 10:00 a.m. to ? p.m.

THE ANNUAL DECORATION DAY MEETING WILL BE HELD

MONDAY, MAY 26, 1986 at 10:00 a.m.

ALL OF THE ABOVE TIMES ARE C.D.T.

HERE'S HOPING TO SEE ALL AT LEAST TWO OUT OF THE THREE TIMES.

Jim Fredlake
5/13/86


